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SURGEFERY





Covid 19 Vaccinations

ALL eligible patients will be contacted by us when a vaccine and appointment is available. Please do not call us OR the Swan Surgery to enquire, as this will only cause additional delays and tie up staff unnecessarily.

To help us contact you, please email us at wsccg.victoriareception@nhs.net with a mobile number and/or email address where you can easily be contacted.
Many thanks for your understanding during this unprecedented time.
 COVID-19 vaccinations are available to adults identified by the JCVI (Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation) as being at highest risk of catching the disease and of suffering serious complication COVID-19.
Please click here for further information 

